from: ileen willmor: I NNEE
Sent: 06 January 2020 00:59

Subject: Dartmouth Park tree applications 06/01/2020

Dear Planning and Tree Officers,

List 559
2019/6032/T No objection if you think that the Yew can cope with a 20%
reduction.

Thank you and a very Happy and Healthy New Year to you all,
Eileen



